The Wenham Board of Health will be sponsoring a Diaper Drive to benefit families in need.

According to the National Diaper Bank Network, 1 in 2 families in America struggle to afford
diapers and “Women with diaper need also reported more difficulty with stress management,

depression and coping with trauma — which can negatively affect a child’s health and
development”.

PLEASE CONSIDER HELPING THOSE IN OUR COMMUNITY WITH A DONATION

e New and Unopened Diaper Packages Only
e AllSizes Needed: Newborn to Size 6; Sizes 5 and 6 are a greater need
e Baby Wipes
e Checks (Payable to The Acord Food Pantry, 69 Willow Street, S. Hamilton, MA 01982)

Collection Dates:  April 1- April 30
Drop-Off Locations: Wenham Town Hall (138 Main St.), Wenham Council of Aging (10
School St.) D’Lites (300 Main St. Suite 10), Buker School (1 School St.)
Wenham Town Meeting (Buker School, April 6, 1 pm)

Drop-Off Times: Regular business hours at each building
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